
January 2015
Happy Scrappers

WOW, did we get a lot accomplished at the last meeting or what? ..  Thank you to 
Carolyn Slack, Barbara Wallace, Pat and Ann Bean for hosting. The food was YUMMO.
This months meeting is hosted by Sylvia and Carol Taylor (Cathy had to cancel), if 
anyone can or would like to help the hostesses, please contact Carol.  Cathy, please note 
that I put you with Carolyn Slack for June. Please let me know if this does not work with
your schedule. This months meeting will be at the French Museum (same place as the 
Xmas Party).  10-2.  Lighting isn’t very good, but you might be able to do hand work. 
Or a binding.  This will be a Potluck lunch. Please bring a dish to share.  On to Bee 
Business.

1. Due this month are the items for the Boutique.  Only one person did not 
fulfill their obligations for the bee, but we have talked to her.  Please bring 
those items for Becky.

2. I will take checks for Palestine at this meeting.  Price is $150. for Monday-
Friday (Oct 12-16th).  This price is with 4 people in a cabin.  Please make 
check payable to Lakeview Methodist Conference Center. Please 
remember, we do not want/need to FILL this retreat. Its never been about 
getting 146 people in the sewing room.  Please let our core group sign up 
before you start asking your friends to join us. You may choose to put a 5th 
person in your cabin, if that is the case your price would be $120.  We will 
discuss meals at a later date. 

3. Shelly mailed out a Roster for the 2015 Scrappers.  It has the waiting list on
the bottom. 8 people, really? Good job Shelly. 

4. Still waiting on a Pattern for the website from Helen. GET BUSY 
WOMAN. Also need a short explanation from Shelly, I know we discussed 
it Shelly, but would you put something together for me, for the website. 
Please take a look at the projects/exchange page of the website. Let us 
know if we need to make any changes. GIRLS THANK YOU FOR getting 
busy, so that Keith could get this stuff done before he left for Lubbock. 

5. Please look at the Hostess list below. Let me know if any corrections need 
to be done. 

Piecefully Yours, 
PJ Broussard
2015 Hostess
February – Carol Taylor & Sylvia
March – Dry Creek
April – Linda T, Jane & Winnie
May – Shelly, Gayle & Linda A
June – Carolyn Slack & Cathy L
July – Barbara L, Helen & Carolyn F
August – JoAnn, Angel & Linda J



September – Ruby, Laura &Sue
October – Laurell & Helen
November – Dawn & Lydia
December – PJ

Gentle reminder, Community service starts this Tuesday (Feb 3) 9-3.  At the Groves 
Library.  We sure could use yalls help.  


